Invitation to Bid
Janitorial Supplies

The Wayne County Board of Education will accept bids on janitorial supplies, for Wayne
County Schools until 2:00 PM July 26, 2022. Specifications are available at the Wayne County
Board of Education main office or by visiting www.waynetn.net. All bids must be a delivered
price, and will be good for 12 months from the awarded bid date. A detailed request for
proposals can obtained from the Wayne County Schools Central Office (931-722-3548).

The Wayne County Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids. Bids should
be sealed and clearly labeled "Janitorial Supplies™ and be submitted to the Wayne County Board
of Education, P.O. Box 658, 419 South Main Street, Waynesboro, Tennessee 38485.

Andy Yarbrough, Chairman
Marlon Davis, Secretary



